DAL TIMUORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M.J. Brodie, Prem&‘-@
DATE: May 21, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0117
Urban Renewal — Key Highway — Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation has no opposition to City Council Bill 08-0117.
This Bill is for the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Key Highway to amend
certain development area controls for Development Area A: waiving certain content and
procedural requirements; making the provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the
application of this Ordinance in conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a
special effective date. This proposed amendment will allow for the potential development of a
project that meets such development controls as set forth by the City.
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